Stacy Radford

From: Derek Albertson

Sent: Tuesday, August 15, 2023 10:33 AM

To: Stacy Radford; tcummings@claengineers.com; Doug Colter; Paul Barnes; Michael Kirby
Cc: Liz Burdick; Meredith Badalucca

Subject: Re: 23 SITE 5 - 2040 Route 32, Uncasville, CT

Good Morning. The WPCA has no further comments regarding this development. Best, Derek

Derek J. Albertzon

Superintendent/Administrator

CTDEEP Operator IV (Treatment) / NEWEA Operator IV (Collections)
M.A., Public Administration / B.S., Geology

860.886.3666 / dalbertson@montville-ct.org

rMDr‘ltvil e’

WPCA

From: Stacy Radford <sradford@montville-ct.org>

Sent: Monday, August 14, 2023 2:09 PM

To: tcummings@claengineers.com <tcummings@claengineers.com>; Doug Colter <dcolter@montville-ct.org>; Paul
Barnes <PBarnes@montville-ct.org>; Michael Kirby <chfsanit@uncashd.org>; Derek Albertson <dalbertson@montville-
ct.org>

Cc: Liz Burdick <lburdick@montville-ct.org>; Meredith Badalucca <mbadalucca@montville-ct.org>

Subject: 23 SITE 5 - 2040 Route 32, Uncasville, CT

Good Afternoon:

Attached hereto please find revised plans and documents regarding the above-referenced application. Please review
and provide comments to me as soon as possible, as this matter is on the August 22, 2023 PCZ Agenda.

Please contact me with any questions or if you need hard copies of the documents.

Thank You!

Stacy Radford

Administrative Assistant — Dept. of Land Use & Development
Town of Montville

310 Norwich-New London Tpke., Uncasville, CT 06382
Telephone: (860) 848-6779



